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4 ALBERT EMBANKMENT 
LONDON SE1 7SR 

Telephone: +44 (0)20 7735 7611 Fax: +44 (0)20 7587 3210 

Circular Letter No.4237/Add.28 
13 May 2022 

To: All IMO Members 
Intergovernmental organizations 
Non-governmental organizations in consultative status 

Subject: Communication from the Government of the Republic of the Philippines 

The Government of the Republic of the Philippines has sent the attached communication, 
received on 13 May 2022, with the request that it be circulated by the Organization.  

*** 





06 April 2022 

HIS EXCELLENCY KITACK LIM 
Secretary-General 
International Maritime Organization (IMO) 
4 Albert Embankment 
London SE1 7SR 

Dear Excellency: 

As part of our continuing response to adopt practical and pragmatic approach to 
ensure the incessant flow of commerce at sea despite the pandemic, the 
Republic of the Philippines, through the Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA), 
issued MARINA Advisory No. 2022-18 entitled “Further Amendment of MARINA 
Advisory No. 2021-32 Extending the Coverage of Extension of Validity of 
Expiring SIRB for Filipino Seafarers Currently Onboard Ships Operating 
Overseas” 

This Advisory is in realization that another extension of validity of Seafarer’s 
Identification and Record Book (SIRB) is needed for Filipino seafarers who could 
not yet disembark their vessels and be safely repatriated because of the 
restrictions imposed by several countries. 

MARINA Advisory No. 2022-18 effectively grants the extension of all Seafarers 
Identification and Record (SIRB) for all Filipino seafarers currently onboard ships 
operating overseas for a period of one (1) year from the date of expiry for those 
SIRB which are expiring between 01 January 2022 to 31 July 2022 without the 
need to file for an application at MARINA. 

Relative thereto, we respectfully request the assistance of the IMO to bring this 
information to the attention of all concerned through circulation of the attached 
MARINA Advisory. 
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Accept, Your Excellency, our assurances that the Republic of the Philippines, 
through the MARINA, is steadfast in its commitment to fully support the IMO in 
all its efforts during this unprecedented time. 
 

With my highest esteem and warmest regards, 
 
 
 

NANNETTE Z. VILLAMOR DINOPOL, CESO V 
Deputy Administrator for Operations 
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Administrator 

 
Attach.: A/S 
 
cc:  1. H.E. Antonio M. Lagdameo 

Ambassador and Permanent Representative 
Philippine Permanent Mission to IMO 

  2. Atty. Ana Marie Hernando 
Minister, Consul and Alternate Permanent Representative to IMO 

3. Atty. Jean Ver P. Pia, PhD 
Maritime Attaché in London 

4. Capt. Weniel Azcuna 
Technical Adviser 
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